
Objection to Enfield local plan crematorium 10 

I strongly object to the proposal to locate a crematorium on Firs Farm green space. 

This will desecrate a much-loved open space which Enfield residents — and Council! —
have spent much time, effort and money developing into a beautiful amenity.
 Wild life is endangered as are people’s mental health and the transport infrastructure. 

It is quite unnecessary to build this facility here. There are adequate brownfield sites 
aplenty on the other side of the A10. 

1790


